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SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

22001133  BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss  
  

OOffffiicceerrss::  
 

Co-Directors: Jim Johnston     678-423-4344 

john8191@bellsouth.net 

                           Tom Miller          770-502-8131 

tc_bmiller@yahoo.com 

Vice-Director: Larry Peterson    770-964-6644 

larrypete100@gmail.com 

Rec. Secretary: Jim Wingo        770-486-8858 

nosomi2@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Betty Miller         770-502-8131 

Corr. Secretary:  Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell 

                                                       770-463-2630 

Past Dir./Advisor:   Phil Meyers 

pkmeyers1@earthlink.net 
  

CCoommmmiitttteeee  CChhaaiirrppeerrssoonnss:: 
 

Activities:           Dick Carne & Tom Romine 

Newsletter:         Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell 

Mileage keeper:               Eugene Willingham 

Membership:      Jackie Johnston 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter 

Tech Activities:            Bentley Bohanan 

Phone Tree: Merle Bennett 

Fashion:                    Kathie Meyers 

 

22001133  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  CClluubb  EEvveennttss  

  

****BBOOAARRDD  MMEEEETTIINNGG::    JJaann..  22,,      77::0000  PPMM,,  
at Los Mariachis Restaurant in Fairburn. All 
are invited to attend! Come early for a bite of 
dinner. 

January 26 Dinner and a Movie - at Tom & Betty 
Miller’s.  “The World’s Fastest 
Indian” 

February 16 Valentine’s Sweetie Tour 

March 15-16 Talladega Speedway, joint tour with 
CAMAFCA. 

March 23 Dauset  Nature Center - Jackson, 
followed by dinner at Buckner’s 

April 6 Vintage Days at Peach State 
Aerodome 

April 27 Lunch tour to Serenbe 

May 16-19 Social Security Tour, LaGrange, GA 

May 27 Senoia Memorial Day Parade 

  22001133  EEvveennttss  ooff  IInntteerreesstt  

April 11-14 MARC Membership Meet - Charlotte, 
NC 

May 6-10 MAFCA National tour - Blue Ridge 
Parkway 

May 18 MAFFI Museum - GRAND 
OPENING, Hickory Corners, MI. 

June 23-28 MARC National Meet, Lexington, KY 

October 8-12 Hershey Swap Meet/Car Show 

October 17-19 Sweet Home Alabama, CAMAFCA 
tour in the Mobile, AL area 

 

Editor’s Notes:   

Happy New Year to All!  Time has sure flown, when 
you’re having fun with your Model A, and with our new 
year shaping up nicely, this year will fly by as well. 

Be sure to check out the schedule of upcoming events, 
including our trip to the Talladega Raceway.  We have a 
registration form in the newsletter, and you’ll want to 
reserve your hotel soon; they expect a large turnout for 
this one! 

Consider, also, joining us at board meetings so you’ll 
always be “in the know!”  

MMiikkee  &&  GGwwyynneetthh  SShhoottwweellll          

 

      

mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
mailto:larrypete100@gmail.com
mailto:eewill@numail.org
mailto:pkmeyers1@earthlink.net
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Happy Birthday! Happy  Anniversary! 
  
    7th      Kathie Meyers      23rd     -   Jim & Kim Wingo 
    8th      Gwyneth Shotwell  
    10th    Mary Ann Routh  
    18th    Robert Carden 
    19th    Lisa Bennett 
    19th    Tim Jones 
    24th    Ann Hunter 
    24th    Betty Miller 
    25th    Barbara Kitchens  
    29th    Tom Romine  
    31st    Marshall Pape  

 
  

  

NNootteess  ffrroomm  OOuurr  DDiirreeccttoorr  

Happy New Year – It’s hard to believe that 2013 is here already.  I hope everyone had an enjoyable 
Christmas Season, and had time to spend with friends and family.  If you were unable to attend the 
Southside A’s Christmas Party you missed a great get-together with several lucky members leaving 
with some great door prizes.  We also introduced the 2013 Board Members, and recognized our 
outgoing Director, Phil Meyers for his contributions and leadership these past two years.  Thanks Phil!     
 
2012 saw our membership increase to nearly 50 (actually 49 – ‘missed it by that much’) and hopefully 
we will exceed that this year.  With that, I’m really excited about the upcoming year for our club.  We 
have some great events planned; some traditional, and a couple of new things we will be trying.  This 
month on the 26th is, what is now an annual event, ‘Dinner & a Movie’ at the home of Tom and Betty 
Miller.  This is always a nice evening to socialize, and of course we will enjoy some great food.  Keep an 
eye out for an e-mail from Tom & Betty with the details.  
 
Also this year we will be launching our new Southside A’s website.  Mike Shotwell and Pat Tyler have 
been working very hard on this and they are planning a demonstration at the ‘Dinner & Movie’ event. 
 
I’m looking forward to seeing everyone at some of our events this year, and if you think you might have 
an idea for some way to have fun with our cars please let me know. 
 
One last reminder – If you haven’t paid your 2013 dues please get a check to our Treasurer, Betty 
Miller. I know the holidays can be hectic and it’s very easy to overlook this.  Thanks, and hope to see 
you ‘on the road’. 
 

Jim Johnston 
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        HHiigghhlliigghhttss  ffrroomm  tthhee  NNoovveemmbbeerr      

BBooaarrdd  MMeeeettiinngg   

 

The SSA’s December Board Meeting was held on 

December 5, 2012 at the home of Phil & Kathie 

Meyers. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:50 PM by 

Director Phil Meyers.  The following members 

were present:  Phil & Kathie Meyers, Tom & Betty 

Miller, Larry & Jackie Peterson, Mike & Gwyneth 

Shotwell,  Jim Johnston, Eugene Willingham,  Jim 

Hunter, and Jim Wingo.   

Phil thanked the current Board for their support 

this year, and Mike Shotwell, in turn, thanked Phil  

for his leadership as director the past two years.  

Phil turned over club related files to 2013 co-

directors Tom Miller and Jim Johnston.  

Treasurer Betty Miller reported a balance of 

$1179.86 The Treasurers Report was accepted.  

Betty also reported that approximately 50% of the 

membership has paid their 2013 dues.  

Committees 

There were no committee reports. 

Activities:   

A general discussion was held concerning the 

proposed schedule of events for 2013.  The 

following items resulted from the Board’s 

discussion –  

 More focus on one-day Tours as they have the 

most participation. 

 More Tech Meets are needed. 

 ‘Spur of the Moment’ Tours are well received 

and a lot of fun.  We should try to do this more 

often. 

 

 

 

 The Board will continue to massage the 

schedule in hopes of generating more 

membership participation. 

 Possible ‘Lady’s only ‘Tour for the ladies in the 

club that drive Model A’s. 

Cecil Freeman from the Central AL Model A Club 

is coordinating less expensive hotel 

accommodations for those participating in the 

National Tour on the Blue Ridge Parkway next 

year.  Phil Meyers will send out an e-mail to the 

membership with details.   

New Business:  The Board authorized an annual 

donation of $100.00 to MAFFI for the upkeep of 

the museum. 

Mike Shotwell reported that the website is very 

close to launch.  He and Pat Tyler still need photos 

of member’s cars and members bios. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim Johnston 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TTrreeaassuurreerr’’ss  RReeppoorrtt  
 

Balance as of  
October 31, 2012 

$938.67 

Deposits $255.00 

Expenses $13.81 

Balance as of  
November 30, 2012 

 
$1,143.28 
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YEAR-END VOTE FOR YOUR FAVORITE 

FEATURED PHOTO OF THE MONTH! 

Please let us know, via email, which month’s photo gave you the most enjoyment.  Give us your top 
three.  We’ll give 5 points for your #1 pick, 3 points for your #2, and 1 point for your #3.  Voting is in 
strictest confidence, of course!  We’ll tally the results and publish the winner with the highest score in 
our February newsletter.  gwynshot@aol.com  

And the contestants are: 

   

                  

 

      

     

     

  

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY FEBRUARY MARCH 

APRIL MAY 
JUNE 

JULY AUGUST 

SEPTEMBER 

OCTOBER 

NOVEMBER 

DECEMBER 

SEPTEMBER 

DECEMBER 

mailto:gwynshot@aol.com
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FFeeaattuurreedd  PPhhoottoo  ooff  tthhee  MMoonntthh: (As with 2012, we will be  featuring photos that glorify the 

Model A in all its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites 
throughout the year and we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2013.”)   

 
 

 
 

MMAARRCC  MMooddeell  AA  MMiilleeaaggee  AAwwaarrddss  PPrrooggrraamm  
  
It is time for Southside A’s to make our annual mileage report for MARC’s 
Driving Awards program.   If your Model A is registered in the program, please 
read your odometer and contact Eugene Willingham at 770 253-6518 or 
eewill@numail.org. Eugene must gather the reading and make our report to the 
National Driving Awards Chairman, so please get your odometer reading to 
Eugene as soon as possible. 

If your Model A is not registered for this program, consider signing up. MARC established 
the program to encourage us to “drive our Model A”. Once your car is registered, we will 
report your odometer reading annually and once your car has reported 2,000 miles, you 
will receive a 2,000 mile award.  The second award comes at 5,000 miles, and then at each 
5,000 mile interval. Miles driven are cumulative. There is a $1.00, one-time registration fee. 
You need to have an operating odometer.  If you have any questions, contact Eugene 
Willingham. Southside A’s are strong supporters of this program, so register and become a 
part of the program.   

  

  

JJAANNUUAARRYY  

mailto:eewill@numail.org
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““HHoolliiddaayy  DDooiinnggss””  

Holiday lights with two of the season’s busiest folks: 

One Sunday in December, Santa Ray & his number one Elf, Teri discovered that they had some free time. 

First, we did some double checking to make sure that the toy making was on schedule. We found that all 

was well so we decided to lead an impromptu Christmas lights tour driving our “A”s. We invited a few 

friends and did about a 15-mile driving tour that included areas inside, and just outside,  Peachtree City.  

Everyone was most impressed with the music 

and lights display at a home off of Braelinn 

Road in the Morallian Hills subdivision. The 

owner was kind enough to turn up the music 

so that we could hear it since we did not have 

radios to tune into  in our cars. We ended up 

back at Santa’s workshop where Santa and his 

elf served Christmas cookies and hot cocoa. 

The highlight of the evening was when Santa 

read the story entitled “The Night Henry Ford 

Met Santa.” There were many laughs when 

Santa was reminded to show us all of the 

pictures and there was lots of applause at the 

end of the story. The best part was getting a 

chance to have some fun driving our Model 

A’s during this very busy time of year.  

Christmas Party at Bentley’s  

Friday, December 21, Bentley and Pam Bohanan hosted their annual open house for the Model A 

community at their well-scrubbed Antique Auto Service facility in Maysville, otherwise known as “The 

Maysville Assembly Line.”  The attendance was quite large with people coming from all over the state. 

The cars were fun to look over, and the sandwiches and Christmas deserts kept everyone in a fine 

Christmas spirit.  Bentley’s staff was active, showing off engines, and current projects, and Ben and 

Pam’s rescued waif part-Chihuahua, Sandy, enjoyed the festivities by cleaning up the crumbs and 

morsels that hit the floor.    

Before arriving at Bentley’s, many folks stopped off at Mike’s A-Fordables for a chat and to pick up 

ordered parts.  Southside A’s members sharing the day included Co-Director, Jim Johnston, Fred Huey, 

Bob Simpson and Mike Shotwell. 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

     

Jim Hunter enjoying reading time with Santa. 
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Winterizing” Your Model A 
By Anonymous 

 After a pleasurable year of driving your Model “A” you are probably 

going to let her rest for a spell until the weather improves.  Our 

northern friends take this more seriously than we do but we should 

do a few minor things before closing that garage door for the winter. 

This is always a good time to check your antifreeze.  You can purchase a tester at most any auto parts 

supply store.  A mix that is at zero degrees F. or below should be fine.  Manufacturers recommend a 

50/50 mix that generally is about -35 deg. F.  You should also consider how long it has been since you 

changed this fluid.  Manufacturers recommend changing it every two years.  Most A’s require 

additional fluid periodically so if you have been adding antifreeze 50/50 mix, not just water, you may 

consider three years.  Keep in mind that you will still get a good below freezing reading with old fluid 

but the anti-corrosive and water pump lubrication additives have probably out lived their usefulness.   

Now let’s look at the balance of the car and consider the following before storage or a good winter rest: 

Lubricate your chassis. 

Change your oil. 

Wash and Wax the exterior.  

Check your tire pressure  (35 lbs.).  

Check your tires for cracking and rotate them. 

Look at the tires for abnormal wear.  Align the front end if needed. 

Check the wheel lug torque  (55 lbs.). 

Check the operation of all bulbs. 

Wash the windows and apply a good coat of Rain “X” to the wind shield. 

Also, charge you battery to a full charge.  Consider disconnecting for the season.  A battery tender is  

good to have; it  will keep your battery at full charge and extend the battery life. 

If you don’t have a battery disconnect switch, you may consider putting this on your wish list. 

Finally, check the level of the transmission, differential and steering box.  They all use 600 wt. oil or 

equal. 

 

    DDiinnnneerr  &&  aa  MMoovviiee!!  
  

“The World’s Fastest Indian” comes to the Miller Movie Theater on 
Saturday, January 26!  Enjoy a delightful film about the ambitions of a 
determined Kiwi (New Zealander) to drive the world’s fastest Indian 
motorcycle at the Bonneville Salt Flats.  You’ll leave the theater smiling!  
Look for an email with the particulars very shortly. 

 

The Tech Corner 
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BBLLAASSTT  FFRROOMM  TTHHEE  PPAASSTT::    11997722  

During a leisurely review of early issues of Model A News, the editors came across some wonderful evidence of 

devoted participation in MARC events, as well as board membership, by our very own Bud Shelton.  Here are 

two fabulous photos of Bud with his Woody wagon, and his lovely Sport Coupe.  What a treat to see!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

 
 
 

 

DUES ARE DUE! 

Please send your check in the amount of $15, 

made out to “Southside A’s,” to our Treasurer:  

Betty Miller 

135 South Shore Drive 

Newnan, GA 30263 

Eugene just found out that Buckner’s 
has run out of catfish! 

 
“If toast always lands butter-side down, 
and cats always land on their feet, what 

happens if you strap toast on the back of a 
cat and drop it?” 
--Stephen Wright 
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AAnnnnuuaall  HHoolliiddaayy  PPaarrttyy!!  
 

Saturday evening, December 29, we gathered at the home of Phil and Kathie Meyers for our annual holiday 
party.  There was a definite nip in the air, with reports from some of light snowfall observed;  perfect  weather 
for a cozy get-together. 

As usual, delicious food was bountiful, and everyone 
enjoyed the relaxing, warm fellowship.  It was great fun 
perusing the latest entries in Ann Hunter’s Club 
scrapbook.  She really outdoes herself with creatively 
displaying our myriad activities. 

The outgoing board was recognized by Phil, followed 
by the introduction of the 2013 board members.  In turn, 
Phil was honored with gifts from the club, marking 
appreciation for his two years of service.  Eugene 

Willingham also received kudos for his 5+ years as our 
Corresponding Secretary, and was awarded gift cards to 
his favorite eatery, the Cracker Barrel.   

 

Door prizes were abundant, with 
everyone leaving with a nice gift, 
including valuable gift certificates 
provided by our newsletter 
advertisers.  Jackie Peterson was 
the lucky winner of the grand 
prize, a $250 gift certificate from 
Carden Machine, the engine 
repair business of Southside A’s 
member, Richard Carden.  

With warm hugs and handshakes, 
we bundled up for the chilly ride 
home, another fun party under 
our belts. 

Those attending included: Phil & Kathie Meyers, Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell, Rick & Liz Horne, Tom & Liz Romine, 
Dick Carne, Jim & Jackie Peterson, Jim & Ann Hunter, Larry & Jackie Peterson, Eugene Willingham, Sean & Lori 
Hobbs, Bob & Cheryl Simpson, Jack & Drena Miller. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEBSITE UPDATE! 

We are planning to launch this 

month, with an “unveiling” at 

Dinner and a Movie. 

Be sure to send in your info, if 

you haven’t already; we need 

EVERYONE’S participation! 
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MMAAFFCCAA  AAwwaarrddss  BBaannqquueett,,  CChhaarrlleessttoonn,,  SSCC  
 

Charleston, South Carolina was the site for the MAFCA 
2012 Awards Banquet which spanned from Sunday, 
Dec 9th to the 12th.   The 130 attendees, sans Model A’s 
with the exception of a few locals, came from all parts 
of the US.  Awards were given out to outstanding 
contributors to the Model A hobby, including technical 
support, fashion, literary awards and ended with the 
installation of the 2013 board members and new 
President Alex Janke.   

The Southside A’s were represented by Gwyneth and 

Mike Shotwell, who received the “Best Article of the 
Year” award for their Restorer Magazine piece, “Resurrecting Henry’s Lady.”   The award was 
presented by editor, James Spawn, following a very kind introduction.  

The events included a Welcome cocktail party, 
technical and fashion seminars, a city trip 
around the impressively preserved historic 
district of Charleston, a day trip to the Low 
Country’s Middleton Place, a spectacular 17th 
century shoreline plantation, and an evening 
ferry ride and dinner around the Charleston 
harbor.  The harbor excursion culminated with 
the ferry’s captain nudging the boat close and 
shining a searchlight on Fort Sumter, the 
location of the first shots of the American Civil 
War.  In all, this was one of the more notable 
Model A gatherings that the editors have 
experienced.  

One of the great benefits of attending a smaller convention such as this, in comparison to the 
National events, is that members can gain access to important contributors to the Model A hobby.  
Among many interchanges, the editors were fortunate to spend some wonderful moments with 
MAFCA president, Garth Shreading, current board members, past National presidents, and several 
wonderful conversations with the courteous and humble tech guru Les Andrews.  

Special thanks go to the MAFCA steering committee and chairperson, Happy Begg.  They put on a 
wonderful show.   

Next year, the awards banquet will be held in San Antonio, TX, the site of the beautiful River Walk 
through the central part of the city, and, of course, the Alamo.  We encourage all to attend.      

  
  

  
  
  
  

“I hate it when my foot falls asleep during the day, 

because that means it’s going to be up all night.” 

--Stephen Wright 
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TOUR OF THE TALLADEGA SPEEDWAY  
AND MUSEUM 

MARCH 15-16, 2013 
 

 

The Central AL Model “A” Ford Club invites your club members to attend our 
speedway tour that will be filled with a lot of activities of fun & excitement 
including kicking tires with fellow club members throughout the southeast, dinner 
in a great Model “A” Ford Museum, visiting the International Motor Sports Hall 
of Fame, and the chance to put your Model “A” Ford on the fastest Speedway in 

the country “The Talladega Super Speedway” 

FRIDAY March 15, 2013: Arrival and check in at the Quality Inn (Formerly the Jameson Inn), in Oxford 
Alabama. Visit local antique stores looking for those great finds you just cannot do without. The fun will 
continue Friday evening at 6:00 p.m. with some good ”ole” Model “A” fellowship, 50/50 drawing, great door 
prizes,  picking and grinning with the Blue Grass Buddies, and the famous “FIREHOUSE DINNER” in 
Gerald Grizzard’s  Model “A” Ford Museum, 1 mile from the host motel. 

SATURDAY March 16, 2013. After breakfast and check out we’re off to the Talladega Speedway for our spin 
on the race track and tour of the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame Museum. At 8 a.m. we will 
assemble in the parking lot of the Lone Star Restaurant (Next to the Motel) and depart at 8:30 p.m. for the 
Talladega Super Speedway.  After our laps on the race track we will stop in place on the track at the finish 
line for a still photo’s of all Model A’s.  After the group photo on the track we will move to the winner’s circle 
for club and individual photos, don’t forget to bring your camera and a trophy to hold up. From the race 
track we will proceed to the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame. After our tour of the museum we will 
saddle up in that “Ole A Model” and we’re off to Diamond Lil’s Restaurant for some good “ole” Country 
Cooking. After lunch we will end our weekend activities and be released to head out for home: by club or 
individually and the completion of another great Tour on the “MODEL-A HIGHWAY”. 

If you would like to tow your Model “A” Ford to the meet there is a designated parking area for tow vehicles 
1 mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 835-2998 or Cell (256) 310-
6463.  

All reservations at the Quality Inn (Formerly the Jameson Inn) must be made no later than February 15, 2013 
in order to receive the group discounted rate of $60.00 plus tax.  Be sure to mention you are with the Model 
“A” Ford Group when making your reservations, Contact the Quality Inn at (256) 835-2170, Fax (256) 835-
2133. IF YOU WANT A GROUND FLOOR ROOM, CALL ASAP, as our group is larger than last year. 

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford, Alabama. Registration form attached. If you need additional 
information: contact Cecil Freeman at (256) 225-3250, Email: cfreeman43@aol.com , Gerald Grizzard: Office 
(256) 835-2998, or Cell: (256) 310-6463, Email:  Gfireman52@aol.com. or Paul M Majerick (334) 312-3029 Email 
paulmajerick@aol.com  

 

 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:paulmajerick@aol.com
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MARCH 15-16, 2013 

TALLADEGA SPEEDWAY TOUR REGISTRATION FORM 

Name: Name of Guest(s): 

 

 

Street Address: City: Apt./Suite: 

Zip Code: Phone Number: Email: 

Cell Number: Car Club: 

Year of Car: Model of Car: License No.: Trailering:  Y  /  N 

        (Circle One) 

Arrival:  FRI  / SAT 

       (Circle One) 

Auto Insurance Company: Auto Insurance Policy Number: 

Event Registration: Qty.: @ Fee: Total: 

Tour Registration (Per Model ‘A’ Ford)  @ $10.00 each $ 

Friday – Welcome “Firehouse” Dinner   @ $12.00 (per person) $ 

Speedway & International Motor Sports Hall of Fame Museum 
Admission 

 @ $20.00 (per person) $ 

**A release form to enter the track will be signed at the Firehouse Dinner or prior to entering the track.  All Individuals in 

every car must sign a release and have a ticket to enter** 

Saturday - Lunch at Diamond Lil’s    @ $10.00 (per person) $ 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED: (No Refunds After March 1, 2013) 
$ 

 

Make your reservations directly with the Quality Inn (Formerly the Jameson Inn) by calling (256) 832-2170. 

If reservations are made by February 15, 2013, you will be eligible for the group room rate of $60.00. 

The signers below, agree to indemnity and hold harmless for any and all liability due to my attendance and participation in the 

2013 Talladega Speedway Tour, the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club (CAMAFC), CAMAFC Members, their officers, 

directors, staff and any and all constituents acting on behalf of the aforementioned affiliations and/or Tour Volunteers. 

Submission of this Tour Registration Form (signed or unsigned) constitutes acceptance of the terms of this release. The vehicle 

being used has all required automobile insurance established by state statute. 

Please Make Your Checks Payable to the “Central Alabama Model ‘A’ Ford Club” 

Please send completed registration form and payment NO LATER THAN MARCH 1, 2013 to: 

Talladega Speedway Tour 

1309 Magnolia Curve 

Montgomery, Alabama 36106-2010 

Signed ______________________________________________________________________________  Dated ___________________________________ 
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MMAAKKEE  YYOOUURR  TTRRAAVVEELL  PPLLAANNSS!!  
  

MMAAFFCCAA  NNAATTIIOONNAALL  TTOOUURR::      TThhee  BBlluuee  RRiiddggee  PPaarrkkwwaayy,,  MMaayy  66--1100,,  22001133  

  
FFrroomm  CChhaarrllootttteessvviillllee,,  VVAA  ttoo  GGaattlliinnbbuurrgg,,  TTNN,,  tthhee  BBlluuee  RRiiddggee  PPaarrkkwwaayy  iiss  

ccoonnssiiddeerreedd  oonnee  ooff  tthhee  mmoosstt  bbeeaauuttiiffuull  ddrriivveess  iinn  AAmmeerriiccaa..    WWiitthh  ccoommmmeerrcciiaall  

ttrraaffffiicc  pprroohhiibbiitteedd,,  aanndd  ssppeeeedd  lliimmiittss  aa  ccoommffoorrttaabbllee  4455mmpphh  oorr  lleessss,,  tthhiiss  iiss  tthhee  

ppeerrffeecctt  sscceenniicc  rrooaaddwwaayy  ffoorr  tthhee  MMooddeell  AA..  

TThhee  ttoouurr  wwiillll  iinncclluuddee  ssttooppss  aatt  mmaannyy  sscceenniicc  aanndd  hhiissttoorriicc  ppllaacceess  aalloonngg  tthhee  

wwaayy..    SSeevveerraall  mmeemmbbeerrss  ooff  tthhee  CCeennttrraall  AAllaabbaammaa  MMooddeell  AA  CClluubb  aarree  ppllaannnniinngg  

ttoo  aatttteenndd,,  aanndd  hhaavvee  aallrreeaaddyy  ddoonnee  ssoommee  aaddvvaannccee  ccoooorrddiinnaattiinngg  wwiitthh  

mmeemmbbeerrss  ffrroomm  oouurr  cclluubb  wwhhoo  hhaavvee  eexxpprreesssseedd  iinntteerreesstt..    CCoonnttaacctt  tthhee  eeddiittoorrss,,  iiff  

yyoouu’’dd  lliikkee  ttoo  bbee  ppaarrtt  ooff  tthhee  ggrroouupp  ttrraavveelllliinngg  ttooggeetthheerr..  

MMAAFFCCAA  mmeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  iiss  rreeqquuiirreedd  ttoo  aatttteenndd  tthhiiss  ttoouurr..    GGoo  ttoo  MMAAFFCCAA..ccoomm  

ffoorr  rreeggiissttrraattiioonn  aanndd  mmeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  mmaatteerriiaallss..  

  
  

  

MMAARRCC  MMEEMMBBEERRSSHHIIPP  MMEEEETT::    CCoonnccoorrdd  ((CChhaarrlloottttee)),,  NNCC,,  

AApprriill  1111--1144,,  22001133  
HHoosstt  CClluubb::    QQuueeeenn  CCiittyy  MMooddeell  AA  CClluubb  

HHoosstt  HHootteell::      GGrreeaatt  WWoollff  LLooddggee  

              770055--554499--88220066  

              CCooddee::    11330033MMOODDEE  

MMoorree  iinnffoorrmmaattiioonn  ttoo  ffoollllooww,,  oonnccee  iitt  iiss  aavvaaiillaabbllee..  

  
  

MMAARRCC  NNAATTIIOONNAALL  MMEEEETT::    LLeexxiinnggttoonn,,  KKYY,,  JJuunnee  2244--2288,,  22001133  
  

UUppddaattee::    TThhee  hhoosstt  hhootteell  iiss  ssoolldd  oouutt  ooff  tthhee  bblloocckk  ooff  332255  rroooommss,,  hhoowweevveerr,,  iiff  yyoouu  wwiillll  

oonnllyy  bbee  ppaarrttiicciippaattiinngg  ffoorr  aa  nniigghhtt  oorr  ttwwoo,,  tthheeyy  mmaayy    bbee  aabbllee  ttoo  aaccccoommmmooddaattee  tthhaatt....    

CChheecckk  tthhee  CCeennttrraall  KKeennttuucckkyy  RReeggiioonn  wweebbssiittee  ffoorr  mmoorree  iinnffoo::    cckkmmaarrcc..ccoomm..  

******RRaaffffllee  ttiicckkeettss  aarree  nnooww  oonn  ssaallee,,    wwiitthh  

tthhee  pprriizzee  bbeeiinngg  tthhiiss  11992299  MMooddeell  AA    oorr    

$$55,,000000  iinn    CCAASSHH!!!!      

TThhee  ddrraawwiinngg  wwiillll  bbee  hheelldd  JJuunnee  2288,,  22001133  aatt  

tthhee  MMeeeett..    

TTiicckkeettss  aarree  $$1100  eeaacchh,,  tthhrreeee  ffoorr  $$2255,,  oorr  

sseevveenn  ffoorr  $$5500..    MMIIKKEE  SSHHOOTTWWEELLLL  hhaass  

ttiicckkeettss  aanndd  yyoouu  ccaann  ccoonnttaacctt  hhiimm  aatt  880055--

889900--55111133  ((cceellll)),,  oorr  eemmaaiill  aatt  

mmddsshhoott@@aaooll..ccoomm..  
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IItteemmss  FFoorr  SSaallee  
  

 

FOR SALE: 1930 Tudor Sedan. Excellent driver. 

Older restoration; runs very well. Flathead Ted 

brakes.  12-volt system. Stock engine, trans, and 

rear- end blinkers. Asking $9,000.00    

Contact: Fred Huey   770-463-1951     

 
 

FOR SALE: 1930 Town Sedan Fordor. Very nice 
car; paint and body is excellent; black on black with 
red wheels and 
pinstripe; excellent grey 
interior with fold down 
armrest in rear.  
Equipped with cowl 
lights, motormeter, 
Sparton horn, running 
board step plates, rear mounted spare and full rear 
bumper.  
Asking $15,500.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com 

FOR SALE:   (PRICE REDUCED) Rare 1931, black 

and burgundy Ford Model A Victoria.  Much loved, 

fun touring car.  Runs 

great, has new battery; is 

in mint condition. Flower 

vases, pull shades, cut-off 

switch, turn signals, 

Good upholstery ,leather 

trunk. Asking $22,000. 

 Wayne Haisten 

 haistenrw@aol.com  678-513-0668 

FOR SALE: 1931 Slant Window Town Sedan.  
Good driver;  original car made in Canada.  
Asking $16,500.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com  
 
FOR SALE:  
1931 Right Front Fender with Wheel Well:   $190.00 
1930 Left Front Fender with Wheel Well: $225.00 
Tom Romine, 770-527-4039 
ModelATom@comcast.net 

 
FOR SALE: 1931 2-door deluxe phaeton.   
Asking $39,900.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com  

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE: 1931 Tudor Sedan, indented 

firewall, two tone green with green wheels. Has 

rear mounted spare tire, luggage rack, Sparton 

horn, running board step plates, green Mohair 

interior. 

This would make a very good first car, the paint is 
just so-so (10-20 footer), body is good except one 
spot above rear window.   Cranks and runs well. 
Asking $8,950.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com 

    
 

FOR SALE: 1929 Model A Ford Woody Depot 

Hack; has been converted to 12-volts; has sealed 

beam headlights. Body was built in Cuba, MS, and 

has the looks of a station wagon.  Body is in good 

condition but could use a new sealing. Truck was 

cranking and running well when stored.  Could use a 

little TLC. 

Asking $9250.00   Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  

256-310-6463,     Gfireman52@aol.com 

       
 

 
 

 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:haistenrw@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ModelATom@comcast.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
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FOR SALE:  2005 Pace enclosed trailer,  5’X8’; 

No dents; recent Goodyear Marathon trailer tires; 

unused spare. Rear doors with opening of about 

50X50 inches. Great parts hauler, tows smoothly. 

$1,200.00 Tom Miller,  770-502-8131 

FOR SALE:  

Sun Pro mechanical water temp gauge, used, in 

good cond. -- $10.00.  

Sun Pro Mech oil pressure gauge - 0 - 100 psi. -- 

good cond -- $5.00.  

Side of motor, restored water neck - excellent 

condition -- $20.00.  

Stock length pitman arm with new ball installed  -- 

$20.00.  

Aluminum top water neck in good cond. -- $10.00.  

Steel top water neck with repaired crack -- $5.00.  

Call Phil Meyers for any of the above: 

770-487-4220. 

WANTED:  1931 Left front fender.  

Contact Cecil Freeman,  

256-225-3250  CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM   

  

  

CClluubb  IItteemmss  

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215  

or  besch105@comcast.net    

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org          

NOTE: The vendor who provides embroidery for 

club items has had a rate increase of $1 per 

item, which the board has chosen to pass on to 

members.  The cost  is now $9, still a reasonable 

amount.  And $1.50 goes into the club treasury.  

 

                                

 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 
or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 
Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 
john8191@bellsouth.net 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
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MMooddeell  AA  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  PPuurrppoossee::  
The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  NNeewwsslleetttteerr::  
The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of the 

Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of copyrighted 

articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the 

views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club. 

 

 

 

 


